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Survey ResultsFrom the Principal - tena kotou katoa

Hand made Puppets
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NEWSLETTER

Creating Inspiring Pathways for Real Life Success     •     He waihanga ara whakahihiri, kia angitu ai

Rosehill Intermediate 19 satellite 
designed and created puppets to 
explore a fun and interactive way of 
presenting their narrative stories.  
The process begins with deciding 
what their character will be and 
writing a plan. Using a pattern they 
traced, cut, glued, and sewed the 
faces. After completing the face and 
head, they designed and created 
the body.  Students were very 
engaged learning new skills such 
as using a needle and thread.                  
The students worked hard on 
their narrative stories and 
were so proud presenting 
these on their puppet tour 
around our base school 
office and classes to show 
their fellow peers.

A reminder that we are closed 
for teacher only day on Friday 13 
August.  We recognise this can be 
inconvenient for families, however 
we are required to do this under 
the teachers collective agreement.

What you think is important in order.....

1st	 Able to keep themselves safe
2nd	 Able to communicate effectively
3rd	 Independent 
4th	 Able to keep healthy and active
5th	 Able to regulate themselves 	
               and their emotions
6th	 Confident in the community
7th	 Make good choices & decisions
8th	 Resilient & able to cope with             	
	 change
9th	 Socially capable
10th	 Curious and interested in the     	
	 world around them

Thank you to all our whanau who 
completed the School Leavers 
Profile survey.  

This is what you told us:

Our next step is to find out a bit 
more detail for example, in what 
circumstances do you want your 
young person to be able to keep 
safe.

We will send out another survey 
and look for an opportunity to get 
groups of whanau together.

Gill Hedley, Principal - Tumuaki

“The best 
puppet show 

we ever did 
see!”
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Your Monthly Sustainable Papakura Market

Held on the third Saturday of each month, from 
10am-1pm at the Papakura Edmund Hillary Library.

Stalls
Cafe 
Recycling info and collection point
Workshops and Events

www.sustainablepapakura.org

Ka Ora, Ka Ako
The Ka Ora, Ka Ako   healthy school lunches 
programme will gradually be introduced across the 
school in term 3.  

We are currently looking at providers to find a 
company who will cater to our students special dietary 
needs to ensure we provide healthy food that they will 
want to eat.

Futher updates to come...

Art piece designed by Te Ara Poutama students

A programme for children through to young adults on the Autism Spectrum, with

Cerebral Palsy, Global Developmental Delays, brain trauma, learning or

behavioural challenges. STARS focuses on developing social skills, confidence,

and emotional literacy in a supportive, physical and fun activity based group.

Sessions include dance, movement, music, play and body awareness activities.

In many cases, costs can be fully covered or partially subsidised through Work &

Income, Taikura Trust, the Cerebral Palsy Society and more. 

 

STARS!
DANCE MOVEMENT THERAPY GROUP

For more information: 

(09) 636 3029

info@dancetherapy.co.nz

www.dancetherapy.co.nz

Programme size is limited, enabling individualised therapeutic interventions for each child in a group context

STARS groups are facilitated by experienced therapists.

Spaces are available in our dance movement therapy groups for young

people (5 - 21 years old) on the Autism Spectrum or with related disabilities.

Locations in: Northcote, Mt Albert, Onehunga, and Pakuranga.

$50 assessments for Term 3 intake
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Redhill satellite
Te Ara Poutama - Takanini

Introducing...

Kowhai Syndicate - Manurewa East satellite

Sharing our learning...
James Cook Weka satellite students 
visited the Auckland Museum on 
Friday 21st May. 

In Visual Arts this term, they 
are learning to use a variety of 
techniques, materials and 
medium to create prints. 
Our students are learning 
about Tapa and Tivaivai 
as a traditional artform in 
Pacific Cultures. There was 
lots of learning and cultural 
information sharing during 
our visit to the Museum.

As you can see pictured, students 
were hands on making their own 
prints too.

Manurewa East D2 recently visited 
the Stardome.  This was a first 
time experience for the majority of 
our students.  The focus was ‘The 
cluster of the stars of Matariki’.  

A highlight was seeing the 
night sky with stars show in the 
planetarium 360 degree theatre, 
aswell as the animated legend 
of Matariki - The great waka.  
Students also enjoyed pretending 
to be Astronauts and looking at 
different spaceships in the space 
gallery.

Kereru Park 5 celebrated 
Samoan language week 
by creating tapa. 

This was achieved by 
scrunching up paper, 
staining it with tea and 
paint and gluing down 
unique designs.

Redhill 3 have produced this 
beautiful art after learning about 
light and shadow.

This is now leading into learning 
how we make rainbows with 
light.

A group of 8 students from Te Ara Poutama 
Takanini have been working on art projects. 

They have finished the term 1 project which had 

a self-portrait as success criteria.

They were exposed to many possibilities of 
creating their artwork. Teachers provided 
information, asked questions and supported 
students to choose and plan their project. 

They studied two different artists (Van Gogh and 
Romero Brito) and many other possibilities of 

self-portrait including Maori art and mokos. 

They worked independently on their projects and 
the results are exposed in the Hauora room at Te 
Ara Poutama Takanini.

My name is Pam Osman and 
I joined Rosehill School 28 
years ago part time in the 
office.  I am now fulltime as 
the Executive Officer keeping 
busy with finances, accounts 
& payroll just to name a few
.                              My daughter 
Shannon attended Rosehill 
School from 1990.  Outside work 
I enjoy family with with my 2 
grandchildren and sports as I was 
a keen runner and cyclist. Up until 
2020, I was involved in Special 
Olympics helping with coaching.  
I love supporting and watching 
athletes achieve their goals and 
grow in confidence.

Kowhai Syndicate
Samoan Language week

Special Olympics Basketball Tournament
On Sunday 13th June, we had 2 basketball 
teams play in the Howick/Pakuranga 
Special Olympics tournament.  Our 
Papakura Club team won their section 
receiving red ribbons.  Janise coached this 
team which included Bailey, Hayden, Lene 
along with many of our previous students.

Our second team represented Rosehill 
School with students from our college 
classes and Te Ara Poutama. They came 
2nd in their section & received blue 
ribbons. Our Speech Language Therapist 
Saoirse coached this team. 

Coming up is a 2 day tournament and we 
have entered both teams.  Once attended, 
students  will qualify to be entered into 
the Special Olympics National Games in 
Hamilton in December.   If you would like 
info for your child to join, please email               
sopapakura@gmail.com

“Rimu 
Syndicate”

Dates to mark in the calendar!

09
JULY

Term 2 ends

26
JULY

Term 3 Begins

09
SEPTEMBER

Te Ara Poutama Transition 
Evening

13
AUGUST

Staff only day
School closed

24
AUGUST
PLP Evening


